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FY 19 VOCA 
 

 

 

June 29, 2018 

 

Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center 

 

Dear Carrie: 

 

Your FY19 VOCA grant continuation materials have been reviewed for allowables, content and 

budget.  The overall grant amount stayed at 7.1 million dollars, and the applications totaled well 

over that amount. That being said, we were not able to accommodate every request and cuts had 

to be made. 

 

Maintaining current personnel and training were the top priorities when reviewing budget and 

narratives.  Keeping those priorities in mind, your FY19 VOCA grant amount has been approved 

for the amount of:  $233,006 

 

The following items have been removed or reduced from your budget. 

• Removed new position 

• Removed fringe for bilingual advocate 

• Removed items listed on narrative but not on spreadsheet 

 

If you received less than your application request, please submit a corrected budget sheet 

and budget justification narrative by email to barbara@cacionline.org and 

kmurphy@central-illinois-cpa.com no later than Wednesday, July 11, 2018 at 5 p.m. 

 

As always, do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or for assistance 

 

 

Barbara Karr, VOCA Grant Monitor 

Kathy Murphy, VOCA Fiscal Monitor 
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